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Proposal #P2021.44

The City of Salem is seeking proposals to purchase a used self-propelled 9 tire pneumatic
tired roller. The following list is to be considered as a guideline of equipment for proposal
submittal. The budgeted amount for this item is approximately 530,000. Sellers may submit
proposals for 1 or more units, as they may feel warrant consideration under these
guidelines. The seller is to submit a detailed listing of equipment and description to allow for
consideration by the Salem City Council. Please provide a photo of the complete unit with
each proposal. The City of Salem reserves the right to purchase via proposal based upon the
best interest of the City of Salem and merits of value, and not cost basis alone, as decided by
City Council.

The following is to be considered as minimum guidelines for the unit:
Used 9 tire self-propelled pneumatic tired roller.
Min. operating weight - 10,000 lb
Min. gross weight - 24,000 lb
These are minimum guidelines and larger units will be considered.

Please provide details of the unit i.e.: year, make, model, hours, engine type & size, ROpS.

availability, and any features applicable to the decision making process regarding the
purchase of this un it.

The above guidelines are provided to sellers as a scope of unit targeted for purchase by the
City for this proposal. All units proposed by the sellers will be considered, includlng new,
used, and re-conditioned, and will be subjectively weighed per the merits of value. Upon
receipt of proposals, the City may wish to view the unit prior to making award.

Please return proposals to the Salem City Clerk by Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 1O:OOA. The
City of Salem reserves the right to purchase via proposal based upon merits of value, and not
cost basis alone, as decided by City Council. Plans are for the purchase decision to be made
at the April 05,2027 City Council meeting and a purchase order issued shortly thereafter.

lf you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to call City Hall.


